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Minutes of the Bangor City Council Assets, Projects and Resources Committee held at 
Penrhyn Hall and via Zoom video-conferencing on 3rd October 2022 at 7.30 pm. 
 
PRESENT: -  His Worship the Mayor, Cllr. Gwynant Roberts, the Deputy Mayor Councillor 
Elin Walker Jones, Cllr. Janet Abas, Cllr. Steve Bell, Cllr. Salamatu Fata, Cllr. Medwyn Hughes, 
Cllr. Huw Wyn Jones, Cllr. John Wynn Jones, Cllr. Gareth Parry, Cllr. Meic Pattison, Cllr Eirian 
Williams Roberts, Cllr. Gareth Roberts, Cllr John Wyn Williams 
 
Officers:- Martin Hanks (City Director) Howard Huws (Translator), Sioned Jones (Minutes). 
 
64/22  APOLOGIES 
Cllr Nigel Pickavance. 
 
65/22 DECLARATION OF FINANCIAL INTEREST OR PERSONAL CONNECTION 
None. 
  
66/22 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
None. 
 
67/22 TO ACCEPT A REPORT FROM THE CITY DIRECTOR 
The City Director updated the Council on ongoing projects and advised it that a report on 
Nantporth and the Pier will be presented to the next meeting. 
RESOLVED: to accept the Director’s report. 
 
68/22 TO RECEIVE A REPORT ON THE PLAY PARK 
A report had been received from Gwynedd Council (pre-circulated before the meeting). 
However, Members felt that it lacked detail and some parts of it were irrelevant, as it 
included play parks outside the City Council border. 
RESOLVED: to establish a sub-committee to look into the City’s playparks. 
 
69/22 TO APPROVE THE AMENDMENT TO PIER FEES 
Paper circulated before the meeting. It was proposed by the Friends of Bangor Garth Pier 
that the Pier entrance fees be reviewed. Following a detailed discussion, it was felt that 
more details were required. 
RESOLVED: City Director to discuss options with Friends of Garth Pier. 
 
70/22 TO APPROVE THE ESTABLISHMENT OF WEBCAMS ON THE PIER 
Paper circulated before the meeting. 
The City Director reported that the proposal would be to increase the online exposure of the 
Pier and would also serve a secondary purpose as it would provide additional security. 
RESOLVED to defer a decision while a wider project could be researched, which could 
include personal alarms for kiosk holders in the WiFi.  
 

The meeting came to an end at 8.40 pm 
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